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156 CANTON ST
TOWN OF RANDOLPH
TOWN COUNCIL
LEGAL NOTICE
Please take notice that the Randolph Town Council will hold a remote public hearing on 
Monday, February 6, 2023 at 6:15 p.m. accessible by zoom or by telephone, from 
Randolph Town Hall, 41 South Main Street, Randolph, MA, on Council Order 2023-005, 
which reads essentially as follows: Consistent with the requirements of M.G.L. ch. 166, 
Section 22 and any other applicable law, The Randolph Town Council hereby grants joint 
or identical locations and authorizes Massachusetts Electric Company d/b/a National Grid 
and Verizon New England, Inc. to locate poles, wires, and fixtures, including the 
necessary sustaining and protecting fixtures to 156 Canton Street, and to perform the 
necessary work to construct and maintain said pole and any wires or connections to said 
pole, and hereby requires that all work be consistent with the application and draft Order 
that has been submitted by Massachusetts Electric Company d/b/a National Grid and 
Verizon New England, Inc. The proposed pole is PO J36-84 Canton, approximately 40 
feet south of P36 to eliminate a pole to tree guy, located in front of 156 Canton Street. 
Additional information on this Public Hearing is available through the Randolph Town 
Clerk’s Office. The link to connect to the meeting/public hearing may be found on the Town 
of Randolph website on the website meeting calendar.
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